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Question: It would be interesting to know how many physicians were involved in calculating the SI. 

Was there any variability in the measurements between investigators? Two physicians measuring 

the SI and an average taken would make the data more robust in order to avoid bias. 

 

Answer: Thank you for your kind reviewing of the article. Based on the fact that there was always 

ample precedent for both significant interobserver variability beyond the correct measurement, 

measuring the diameter of CBD was done by two steps: a junior pediatric gastroenterologist (SH Oh) 

measured it first and those diameters were validated by senior pediatric gastroenterologist (KM Kim) 

and radiologists together in a meeting. To reduce 'intraobserver variability', the first reader 

measured three times and used average values of the diameter. However, efforts to reduce 

'interobserver variability' was somewhat incomplete. In addition, the images of ERCP were not 

unmagnified during the measurements. However, we believe that the flushing pressure of contrast 

fluid and the technically difficult situations, such as difficult intubation of ampulla in some children, 

also affected the variability of the measured diameter. We will describe this in the METHOD. 

 

Correction (Method page 7): To reduce intraobserver and interobserver variability, measuring the 

diameter was performed three times and average values of the diameter were used. These were 

validated by gastroenterologists and radiologists at the same institution.  

 

3 References and typesetting were corrected 

 

Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of Gastroenterology. 
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